COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES
MARCH 10, 1997

President Simpson called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with
the following Councilors present: William Troxell, Margaret Gustafson,
Holliday Giles, John Eline, Jay Schmitt, Leonard Andrews, Charles Woodward
and Richard Kreisher. Also in attendance were Manager Sterner, Historic
Preservation Officer Powell and Rec Director Christopher.

Citizen in attendance was Edward Jenkins with the Adams County
Housing Authority.

Dr. Powell handed out for review previous and current projects
that have received Community Development Block Grant Funds. The types of
projects that are eligible and fundable through this program.

Discussion at this time with Council concerning projects that

may be eligible for CDBG assistance. Such as more funding for curb cuts if
needed.

Dr. Powell then gave a brief summary of the purpose of tonights
hearing is to receive request from agencies for funds. The proposed "CDBG"
amount allocated for fiscal year 1997 is $160,508. At this time all the
agencies have not yet submitted their request. Once they are received
Council will review all proposals and take final action in April to

authorize an application to the Department of Community and Economic
Development by April 24, 1997.

Council will discuss this further at the next Community
Development Meeting.

With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 D. R

Respectfullzziﬁpnitted.
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Sara L. Weaver
Borough Secretary



